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COMMUNITY UPDATE APRIL 20, 2018

BUILDERS FORUM – APRIL 25TH 
BUILDING BETTER WITH THE ENERGY STEP CODE

Location: Coast Discovery Inn, Campbell River
Time: 7:30 a.m.to 4 p.m.

If you are a local builder you won’t want to miss the City’s  
Energy Step Code technical training workshop.

The session will cover:
• optimizing building envelopes
• air tightness testing
• energy efficient mechanical 

systems and sizing
• requirements for energy 

modelling

• working with an Energy 
Advisor

• financial incentives for new 
Part 9 construction

The session includes representatives from Enerlytics Engineering, 
Performance Energy Advisors and Elemental Energy Advisors. 
Attendees will also earn 6.5 CPD credits from BC Housing.
Cost: Free of charge (refreshments and lunch included). 
Spaces are limited.
To register contact building@campbellriver.ca or 250-286-5757 or 
visit Eventbrite online and search Building Better with the Energy 
Step Code. 
This workshop is offered in partnership with the Community Energy 
Association, BC Hydro, FortisBC, BC Housing, the Province of BC, 
the Canadian Home Builders’ Association (CHBA) BC, and CHBA 
Vancouver Island.

PARCEL TAX REVIEW PANEL
FOR WATER, SEWER, STORM WATER 

AND PARKS PARCEL TAX ASSESSMENT

A Parcel Tax Review Panel will hear complaints regarding 2018 
water, sewer, storm water and parks tax rolls.

When: 10:30 a.m. Tuesday, May 8
Where: City Hall Council Chambers (301 St. Ann’s Rd.)

Why attend? To make a complaint under Section 205 of the 
Community Charter because:
• there is an error or omission about a name or address on the 

tax roll
• there is an error or omission about the inclusion of a parcel
• there is an error or omission about the taxable area or 

taxable frontage of a parcel
• an exemption has been improperly allowed

For a complaint to be heard by the Parcel Tax Review Panel, the 
complaint must be received in writing on or before 4 p.m. May 1, 
2018 to the attention of:
 Finance Operations Supervisor
 City of Campbell River
 301 St. Ann’s Rd
 Campbell River BC V9W 4C7

Parcel tax rolls are available for viewing in the Finance Department 
of City Hall from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, 
except statutory holidays.

Questions? Please contact Alaina Maher, Finance Operations 
Supervisor at 250.286.5780

Notice given April 17, 2018


